
,  
Phone: 

,  


Re:  60 Day Past Due Notice –  Demand for Payment
Dear ,  

This is our reminder that payment on your account in the amount of  is overdue. This amount became due on , and is now more than sixty (60) days past due. As of the date of this correspondence, we have not received your payment.
We value your business and hope to keep you as a customer. However, we do require payment according to the terms of our invoices. Kindly forward to us your payment promptly. If you have any questions, or to make arrangements for payment, please contact . 
Very truly yours,

